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FREE SUMMER FOOD SERVICE 
 

FREE MEALS for all youth ages 0-18 years! 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the Eat United Summer Food Service Program will be served as 
a grab and go option only to avoid congregate settings. Meals are distributed out of Highland Elementary 

School’s main entrance on a first come, first serve basis.  
 

When: Monday through Thursday 

Starting Date: June 7, 2021 

Ending Date: July 29, 2021 

Time: 11:00am – 12:30pm 

Serving Location (Grab and Go Only):  

Highland Elementary School 
801 Central Avenue N. 

Grab and Go Meal Service Procedure 

1. Drive to the front of Highland Elementary School between 11:00am-12:30pm. Walk 

to the main entrance of the school. A school employee will meet you at the doors.  

2. The school employee will ask how many meals you will need. Children do not need 

to be present in order to pick up the meals. 

3. You will receive 1 breakfast and 1 lunch for each child 18 years and younger 

requesting a meal. Please note that if you will not be eating these items immediately, 

refrigerate for later consumption. 

4. Please follow CDC and MDH guidelines while picking up meals, to include wearing a 

mask and practicing social distancing. 

5. Meals will be handed out on a first come, first serve basis. 

Questions? Contact Anna Ogaard-Brekken 
Food Service Director 

218-281-5313 x 7 
annaogaard@isd593.org 


